FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20580

THE CHAIRMAN

May 4, 2010

Carl Malamud

President and CEO
Public.Resource.Org

1005 Gravenstein Highway North
Sebastopol, CA 95472 "

Dear Mr. Malamud:

This is just a short note to tell you how supportive we are of the
Law.Gov process, which is a series of workshops at major law schools
throughout the country with the aim of developing recommendations about
how to make all primary legal materials in the United States more readily
available.

Providing all citizens with efficient access to government and legal
materials is an critical goal. We will be interested to read the final
recommendations as to what will be required to create a distributed registry
and repository of the nation’s primary legal materials.

We thank you for your offer to provide the Commission with a copy of
the Law.Gov report and look forward to reviewing it once it is completed




